

# Ysgol Sant Elfod

Oni flagura ni ffrwytha

Mighty oaks from little acorns grow

June 21st Mehefin 21 2019

Headteacher / Pennaeth : Mrs Evans Lunt

**Log on to our website** www.vsgolsantelfod.co.uk Follow us on Twitter, Facebook and Instagram

















# Non-School Unitiorm Days.... We need your help!

In the build up to our Summer Fair we will be holding some non-school uniform days. In exchange for wearing their own clothes the pupils will be asked to bring in items or a donation of £1 for a raffle ticket.

The non-uniform days will be on:-

Friday June 21st

Please bring in £1 for a raffle ticket— Various items to be won. Including an Amazon Echo Dot.

Friday June 28th

**Years 3 & 4** 

Please bring in items to make up a Holiday Hamper (sun cream, balls, bucket and spade, beach items etc)

Years 5

Please bring in biscuits, sweets or chocolate to make up a Sweet Hamper.

Please bring in items to make a 'Back to School' Hamper (pens, pencils, felts, rubber, ruler, pencil cases etc).

**Tuesday July 2nd** 

Please bring in new items for the Tombola or bottles for the Bottle Stall

Thank you for all your continued support

## **Dates for your Diaries**

June 24th Sports Day Weather Permitting 12 noon start.

June 25th Alternative Sports Day

June 26th Class 5-1 Family Sport

June 27th Class 5-2 Family Sport

June 28th Class 5-3 Family Sport 1.30pm

June 28th Non-uniform day. donation for the Summer Fair raffle

July 3rd-5th Y6 Transition days to Emrys ap Iwan

July 3rd Y4 visit to Beaumaris.

July 5th Summer Fair 3.10-5pm.

July 9th Year 3 visit to Knowsley

**July 9th** Class 6-1 Family Sports 1.30pm

July 10th Class 6-3 Family Sports

July 11th Class 6-2 Family Sports 1.30pm

Well done to all the pupils who worked well this week and a special congratulations to the children who received a certificate in our 'Celebration Assembly'.

Year 3/Blwyddyn 3

Kirstie Tatton Sofia Morland-Hine Cole Evans Year 4/Blwyddyn 4

Sophie Archer Tom Delaney Romeo Williams

Year 5/ Blwyddyn 5

Ella Bucknall Evelyn Kirkham Jon-Jay Senior

Year 6/ Blwyddyn 6

Daniel Cunnah McCarthy Ward Faye Pulo

WELL DONE!

DA IAWN!







# Friday July 5th



3.10pm to 5pm

## Come along and join in the fun!

Raffle Bouncy Castle B-B-Q Bottle Stall
Tombola Refreshments Games Stalls
'Sant Elfod's Got Talent'
And much much more .....



## **Summer Fair**

The PTA are offering tables to hire at our Summer Fair. The cost will be £10 and as space is limited they will be on a first come first served basis.

Please contact the school and we will pass on your details to the PTA.



# Bike Week 2019

The winners of the Bike and Healthy Living Week raffle!



Sports Day 2019

ar Sports Day will be held on Monday June 24th staring at 12pm. The pupils will be having an early lunch. They may come to school in their PE kits if they wish.

If the weather is poor that day it will be held on Tuesday June 25th. If the weather is poor on the Tuesday we will be holding it on the first available dry day that fits in with our diary.

Please find below the timetable for the events. We look forward to seeing you there and the sun shining too!

	Round 1 Approx 12. -12.30	Round 2 Approx 12.30-1	Round 3 Approx 1-1.30	Round 4 Approx 1.30-2pm	Relays Approx 2 pm
Multi- sport Station	Year 4	Year 3	Year 6	Year 5	Y3 Girls Y3 Boys Y4 Girls Y4 Boys Y5 Girls Y5 Boys Y6 Girls Y6 Boys
Sprints	Year 5	Year 4	Year 3	Year 6	
Long jump	Year 6	Year 5	Year 4	Year 3	
Shot put	Year 3	Year 6	Year 5	Year 4	

# **Year 4 Family Sport**



















Healthy, Confident Individuals





## 21st Century Schools

The future of education and schools in Abergele

### We need your opinion!!

Conwy Council is reviewing education and schools in the Abergele area. Before making any recommendations for changes, we want the views of local people.

This is your opportunity to help shape education in the area for years to come.

Visit our website to read about the modernisation program and submit your comments - Abergele Feedback

The questionnaire will be available online until 28/06/2018.

If you have taken paper copies home to complete you can return it to the school.





All the Governors, staff and pupils would like to wish Mrs Sandra Cahill the very best of wishes and good luck in her new job. Mrs Cahill has worked as a cook at Ysgol Sant Elfod for over 14 years. She has been a fantastic member of our team and we will miss her. Good Luck Mrs Cahill!

## **Year 6 Food Fest**

Blwyddyn 6 are very excited to invite their families to our very first 'Food Festival' from 2-3pm on Thursday 27<sup>th</sup> June. They have worked collaboratively to create a food business and they will be selling their products (which they will have made themselves) at the festival. The cost to enter will be £1. Siblings from Ysgol Sant Elfod may join you too and celebrate the fantastic enterprising work that pupils have been relishing! They are very busy indeed now preparing for your arrival and can't wait to share what they have been doing. All profit made from the Food Festival will be used purchase to

6 pupils themselves decide upon.



## Year 6 Leavers

Year 6 parents are invited to pop along on Monday 24th straight after school to meet with Y6 Teachers to finalise plans for the 'Glitz and Glamour' Leavers' Disco. Should you wish to help or offer ideas, please join us in the Hall. If you're unable to come along but wish to offer help, please send a note in to your child's class teacher.

